
Hello,

Wow, what beautiful weather we have been having! Winter seemed to go by a little faster this year.❄️☃️

I have purchased the new tubs to store the Archives in. They are clear blue tubs, so you can see contents
easily and they are waterproof. They also have a handle and wheels for easy transport. Currently we
have six.

I received a package from District Eleven recently with some items to be added to our archives. A picture
of Lois and a binder with flyers.

There are some items in the Archives that I would like to have identified. Where did it come from and what
is its significance to Iowa Al-Anon. I will be bringing the items to the Spring Assembly in Sioux Center.

Area Archivist

Missy Y.


